
 
 
           

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE 
 
 
 

No. WBPRB/NOTICE - 2021/23 (CS - 20) 
 

 

With reference to the earlier notice vide. No. WBPRB/NOTICE - 2021/22 (CS - 20) this is 

to intimate that the date of Interview in respect of 11 (eleven) additional shortlisted 

candidates for the post(s) of Technical Staff under Coastal Security in West Bengal Police 

- 2020 has been rescheduled on 23.08.2021 instead of 20.08.2021 due to unavoidable 

circumstances. The venue and time of Interview will remain same. 

Every efforts will be made by this Board to intimate the candidates regarding the 

rescheduled date of Interview through SMS and E-mail. However, the Board shall not be 

responsible for any non-receipt of such SMS and/or e-mail due to change in mobile 

number/non accessing of e-mail and/or other technical reasons. NO FRESH CALL 

LETTER WILL BE ISSUED/UPLOADED BY THIS BOARD for the rescheduled date of 

Interview. All the candidates are advised to appear before the Interview Board with the 

Call Letter meant for 20.08.2021 which has already been uploaded on the website. 
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